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SUMMARY 

A proposed rolling 5-year vehicle replacement programme for the whole vehicle fleet has been 
created. The programme aims to move to a modern fleet of commercial vehicles in a 
considered way, ensuring that the fleet remains resilient, efficient, and cost effective.  

Adopting an invest to save approach, the proposed 5-year rolling programme aims to lower the 
overall age of the fleet, with the aim of reduce running costs in the long-run.   

A carbon impact assessment of the proposed programme has been undertaken.  

RECOMMENDATION 

It is RECOMMENDED that Members:  
a) note the contents of the Executive report on the Vehicle Replacement Programme (and 

accompanying appendices) attached at Appendix A;  
b) refer any comments relating to the Executive report on the Vehicle Replacement 

Programme (and accompanying appendices) to the Executive for their consideration at 
the 15 May 2023 Executive meeting. 

 
 
 

Enquiries: 
For further information on this report please contact Alexander Jolley (Ext 4470). 

 
 


